
 
 

 

 

COMMISSIONERS ● Jim Webb, Craig Thompson, Marvin Wanders, Betty Woodruff, Jerry Every, Greg Sheehan 

OFFICERS ● John J. Satory, President ~ Paul Medinger, Vice President ~ Mark Terpstra, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

TO:  MAYOR-MATHIAS HARTER AND COMMON COUNCIL-CITY OF LA CROSSE 

 

FROM: STEVE CARLYON – PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR 

 

DATE: MARCH 7, 2013 

 

SUBJECT: HOOD PARK-507 HOOD ST 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 

 
 The Board of Park Commissioners at its regular monthly meeting of February 21, 2013 

 

unanimously approved changing the name of Hood Park to the George C. Poage Park. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

Steven C. Carlyon 

Director 
 


